Western Railway

Office of the,

Dy. Chief Engineer(Const.)III,

Pratapnagar, Vadodara-04

Email.dycec3brc@gmail.com
Date: 02.07.2022

No. BRC/W/115/06 (Forest)

To,
District Forest Officer,

District Dhar,

Dhar(M.P).
Sub: Proposal for diversion of forest land 241.675Hec. for construction of

New Railway Broad Gauge line between Chhotaudepur to Dhar.
Ref: Your office letter No. &% /#1.fa1. /2022 / 2413 Dated: 21.05.2022

In reference to your office letter under reference, this office has resubmitted
the proposal for stage 1 & 2 clearance for total 248.329Hec. (Dhar-241.675Hec &
Alirajpur-6.654Hec.) on Date: 07.05.2022. The GPS Point marking work at field is in
progress. The work get slow due to rainy season however the point marking work will
be completed up to 30t July 2022. The joint verification of forest land will be continue
simultaneously. The whole work will be completed up to 20™ August 2022.

For pointno1to 8
The details desired by your office will be submitted after completion of verification at

site with forest officials.

Pointno 9
Will be submitted after taking details from forest department.

Point no 10 & 11
The details desired by your office will be submitted after completion of verification at

site with forest officials.

Point no 12
Will be submitted after taking details from forest department.
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